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Parents’ Weekly Newsletter  

‘Thriving to achieve our best  - together’ 

  

SAFE IN THE SUN 

It’s hotting up so we recommend that sun cream 

is applied to your child  

before school, and sun hats and a named water 

bottle are brought to school. Thank you.  

 

 

 

Punctuality and Attendance 

 

 

At West Moors our aim is to further improve  

punctuality and attendance at school. It is vital 

that all children arrive on time for registration 

each morning and prepare for the start of their 

school day. The school gates open at 8:20, 8:30 

start time and registration closes at 8:40, after  

Rights Respecting School Update 

 

This week our focus has been on: 

'Article 32 child labour' Governments must  

protect children from economic exploitation and 

work that is dangerous or might harm their health, 

development or education. Governments must set a 

minimum age for children to work and ensure that 

work conditions are safe and appropriate. 

 

During our weekly assembly, we asked the  

children 'How many reasons can you think of why 

children should be protected from working,  

especially in dangerous conditions?'  

 

The children came up with a range of excellent re-

sponses: 

 Their family should have a good enough 
standard of living without them working 

 Children should be in education 
 Their health and safety should be protected 
 It could lead to further exploitation or  
 trafficking 
 Children's views and best interests should be 

considered  

 

Upcoming events: 

World Refugee Day  

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 17th June 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Summer has arrived at last, with children enjoying the 
sunshine! This week, everyone enjoyed an outdoor picnic 
with their friends, celebrating all their hard work and  
efforts this term with end of term assessments. It has 
been great to see children wearing their sun hats and 
sun cream- thank you for all your support to keep our 
children safe outdoors in the heatwave we are  
experiencing. 
 
Excitedly, I am proud to share that our Statement of 
Commitment has officially been accepted by the Arts 
Council which means that we have commenced our  
Artsmark Journey. Over the past year, we have focused 
on bringing Art, Drama, Music and Performing Arts to the 
fore and there is no better way than to celebrate in our 
end of year school production. With rehearsals well  
underway, we have been impressed with our children’s 
talents, commitment and enthusiasm.   
 
I was also incredibly proud to hear how well a number of 
Year 7 children got on at Ferndown Upper School’s  
Festival of Sport, on Wednesday. Alongside children from 
other middle schools in Dorset, our children took part in 
a range of sports, including diamond cricket, netball,  
table tennis, basketball, badminton, rounders and  
football! They shared how much fun they had at this 
popular event and it is wonderful to see them engage in 
such sporting opportunities.  
 
Over the past few days, we have had an invited 
photographer in, who came highly recommended by 
members of our PTFA, to take photos of the children’s 
learning in action to frame and display around our 
school. We are currently in the process of updating our 
school’s website so these photographs will be included on 
our updated website, which will be launched in the near 
future, with more details to follow.      
 
We hope that you all have a wonderful weekend and we 
look forward to seeing you all on Monday. 

 

Warmest Wishes,  

Dr Craddock 



 

 West Moors Middle School,  Heathfield Way, West Moors, Ferndown, Dorset.  BH22 0DA 

 Phone: 01202 872474      Email: office@westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk  

Head Teacher: Dr Deborah Craddock   Deputy Head Teacher: Deborah East 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Maths, 5PP have started our new topic of  

decimals, percentages and their relation to fractions. 

The children have been able to explore the  

relationship between the three concepts and are 

gaining a good foundation of understanding. Quotes 

from 5PP “We have learnt that the percentage sign 

means out of a hundred, so 13% is the same as 13 

over 100” Mason 5PP. As always we start each  

lesson with a fluent in five practice, that the children 

are excelling at. 

This Week in Year 6 

 
 

In Y5 this week, 5KW had fun demonstrating 

their Maths methods when completing their  

Fluent 5 daily questions. They demonstrated 

how to do mental and written methods for multi-

plication and how to add and multiply fractions.  

We also started our new Maths topic for this half 

term, exploring decimal numbers.  

 

We also started our new Maths topic for this half 

term, exploring decimal numbers.  

This Week in Year 5 
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This Week in Year 7  

 

 

 

KS3 MATHS FINAL TOPICS 

AND ASSESSMENTS  

 

 

As we approach the end of term we shall be  

starting are final topics in Maths this week; Year 7 

will be looking at using and applying coordinates 

whilst Year 8 shall by tackling angles (which will 

also be their first topic at FUS in September). 

We also have end of year assessments for Year 7 

next week and then Year 8 the week after, when 

all students shall undertake PUMA tests in class to 

see how much progress they have made since  

September. Thank you 

A.Dér 

 

Here is 7AD’s mid-week Twitter report: 

We have survived are first week return, 

Glad we had a picnic lunch on Thursday as a  

reward. 

We are now starting to look ahead! 

Going to the Festival of Sport and planning  

Summer Fair instead, 

Then realising we have assessments to dread! 

          Fun at Forest School  

A lovely day at Forest School this week. I think the  

children enjoyed the better weather and were in 

good spirits. 

 
Year 5 – Great concentration when practising their 

knots and listening out for the wren that visited the 

site today. 

Year 8 – Keeping up their resilience while  

practising tool skills and learning how to put up the 

hammock for a mid-day relaxation. 

Year 6 & 7 – Busy bees  today, playing games, 

building dens and challenging themselves across 

the rope bridge. 

This week in Year 8  

Year 8 have had another fantastic week. As we 

continue to explore our Shakespearean play of 

Macbeth, we have been focusing on themes of 

trust, betrayal and the supernatural. 

We have also practiced our multi-sports skills 

ahead of sports day, including: rounders, cricket 

and athletics! 

Also, as the production rehearsals increase, our 

Year 8 cast have been very active with singing, 

dancing and acting - the production is coming  

together amazingly.  
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BE SAFE IN THE SUN 

Sun cream: Just a reminder that 
as summer has arrived, and the weather 
is hotting up, please do apply sun cream 
to your child’s exposed skin before coming to 
school. Please can you also remind them to bring 
a cap or sun hat and their water bottle, which they 
can access and fill with fresh water though out the 
school day. 
 

 

 

Punctuality and Attendance  

 

At West Moors our aim is to further improve 

punctuality and attendance at school. It is vital 

that all children arrive on time for registration 

each morning and prepare for the start of their 

school day. The school gates open at 8:20, 8:30 

start time and registration closes at 8:40, after this 

time children will be marked as late. Punctuality is 

an important life skill and we appreciate your  

support.  Thank you.   

SCHOOL EXCELLENCE PLAN -  

PARENT CONSULTATION  

It's that time of year when we are considering the 

improvements that we would like to make to the 

school in terms of learning and the whole school 

environment. Please let us know what you think 

we are doing well and if there's something you 

think we could improve - please let us know HERE. 

We cannot promise to act on all suggestions - but 

we care, and do promise to LISTEN.  

Dr Craddock and all at TEAM WEST MOORS  

MIDDLE SCHOOL 

School Year: Term Dates & Holidays                 

2021/22 

Summer Term 2022 

Inset Day Friday 1st July  

Term ends on Friday 22nd July   

 

Please note school closes at 13.00 pm  

on the last day of term. 

(Friday 22nd July) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Inset Days:  

Friday 1st July 2022 

 

COMMUNICATION  

A reminder that at West Moors Middle School, we 

use our school website, email and our Twitter page 

to communicate and share information with you.  

 

Email: office@westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk  

School Website: https:/

westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk 

Twitter page: https://twitter.com/west_moors 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/

WestMoorsMiddleSchool/ 

 

 

Finally, please also look out for  

all key information to parents  

such as events information, newsletters, trips and 

special events using the parent mail system. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ZXQ6PDX
mailto:office@westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk
https://westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk/
https://westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk/
https://twitter.com/west_moors
https://www.facebook.com/WestMoorsMiddleSchool/
https://www.facebook.com/WestMoorsMiddleSchool/
https://www.facebook.com/WestMoorsMiddleSchool/
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